
 

 

 

  

    
 
The Trooper Stephen Davis Memorial Fund supports the academic efforts of 
our youth by offering a college scholarship open to all Tolland High School 
seniors in good standing.  The scholarship is in memory of Trooper First 
Class Stephen Davis who continually demonstrated his dedication to the 
Connecticut State Police-Troop C, the Tolland Resident Trooper’s Office, 
the Town of Tolland, and most especially to the Tolland D.A.R.E. Program. 
 
Application process:  A Tolland High School senior in good standing who 
will be entering college in the fall of 2017 must submit a 500 word essay 
entitled, “Understanding the Risks of Opioid Use to the Individual, Their 
Family, and Their Community”, and hand deliver the submission to the 
Tolland Resident Trooper’s Office in Tolland between the hours of  8:00 
a.m. and 2:00 p.m., Monday through Thursday.  Please make it to the 
attention of TFC Kevin Eklund. 
 
The deadline is Monday, April 3, 2017.  The scholarship award will be 
distributed by Monday, May 8, 2017. 
 
Any questions, please contact Lori Sherwood at the Tolland Resident 
Trooper’s Office at 860-926-4695. 
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